

The Alan Conway Cross Country and Track & Field Scholarship Application



In memory of Coach Alan Conway, The Sharon High School Friends of Track and Field and the Father Bullock Run Walk Shuffle have partnered to award a \$625 scholarship to one (1) boy and one (1) girl who has participated in the cross country and/or track and field programs at Sharon High School. Long time coach Alan Conway passed away in September of 2020. Coach Conway was beloved by all and contributed immeasurably to the success of our programs, the lives of our student-athletes and the brightness of our community. Coach Conway was a tireless volunteer in particular as one of the race directors of the annual Father Bullock Run Walk Shuffle since its inception in 2005. Coach Conway prided himself on giving back to our community for the greater good of everyone. In the spirit of Coach Conway, the scholarship recipient should demonstrate both contributions to and personal growth from his/her participation in the program(s).

Eligibility Requirements:

- Be a graduating SHS senior
- Have participated in at least two seasons of track and field and/or cross country

We will consider the athletes' contributions to the program in terms of his or her participation, leadership, competitive spirit and sportsmanship, as well as how the experience of being a part of the team has impacted the athlete. Additionally, we will consider the athletes' academic achievement and contributions to the school and the entire Sharon community.

Please include (you may attach additional pages):

- Student's Full Name
- Home Address
- E-Mail

- Seasons you've participated in and years participated for each
- Extracurricular Experience
- A Copy of your SHS Transcript
- Required Essay: Essay should be no more than 300 words and address the following two questions:
- 1) How has participating in the cross country and/or track field programs enhanced your time at SHS and contributed to your personal growth? How do you see it influencing your future self?
- 2) What contributions have you made to the cross country and/or track and field programs at SHS?

DEADLINE: 3/31/25

Please Email Completed Applications To:

Coach Ben Stoller: bstoller@sharonschools.net

Previous recipients of the scholarship on Coach Alan Conway:

The four of us are heartbroken to hear about the passing of our beloved coach Alan Conway. Coach Conway impacted the lives of so many athletes during his 14 years with the team, and those who were lucky enough to meet him will carry memories with him forever. Coach Conway was more than just a coach to many of us, helping us grow as people both on and off the track. He was a presence in the school community, always talking to teachers, coaches, staff members, and even students not on the team.

His timeless stories in between workout reps, which he would often run with us, always helped pass the time even if it was your 10th time hearing the story. Conway made it a point to know every athlete that came through the program, building a personal relationship with each one of us. He had an impact on everyone he met, whether he was your coach for one season, or four years. Coach Conway was one of a kind, and his contributions to the Sharon community and Hockomock community cannot be measured. He was truly one of the most selfless people you will ever meet, and has left the program with some very big shoes to fill.

We thank Coach Conway for truly making a lasting positive impact on all of our lives. We loved him for the mentor and role model he was for us, and for making our high school experiences so much more enjoyable. His legacy will continue to inspire all the lives he touched as a coach.

-Brent Huot, Ariella Levy, Jacob Dubin, Eliana Boxerman Alan Conway Scholarship Recipients '19 & '20



The Sharon High School Friends of Track and Field is an organization of parent volunteers whose goal it is to provide the cross country and track and field programs with the resources they need to be successful.